
       

 

European Patient Safety Exchange Mechanism (WP4) 

UK Invitation to join the NHS England Patient Safety Team Webinar 

 

As part of the European Patient Safety Exchange programme the NHS England Patient Safety Team 

will be hosting a webinar to share the England experience of improving paediatric patient safety  

using a systematic approach (PEWS). 

The webinar session will build on the previous webinar which was held on 19th September 2013. In 

this session we will explore the principles that underpin a PEWS approach, and we will discuss audit 

and monitoring of the process. We wish to provide an opportunity for sharing of experiences from 

across Europe. 

The session will be held on 20th March 2014 from 16.00 – 17.30 (GMT). To register your interest in 

joining this session please see the PaSQ website. 

 

 

 

 


